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Vitale, Matthew J - DNR

From: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 1:57 PM
To: 'Jason Powell'
Cc: 'Ron Anderson'
Subject: RE: 03-27-001459 Dave's Gas Station Groundwater Monitoring Report 8-15-18.pdf

Jason and Ron, 
 
I reviewed the Groundwater monitoring report dated August 15, 2018. Please submit a SOW and PECFA cost request to 
prepare and submit the closure request. 
 
-Matt 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matthew Vitale 
Phone: (715) 839-3760 
Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov 

 
 

From: Diana Symitczek <dianajs@metcohq.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2018 1:40 PM 
To: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR <Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov>; DNR RR WCR <DNRRRWCR@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: 03-27-001459 Dave's Gas Station Groundwater Monitoring Report 8-15-18.pdf 
 
A hard copy is being mailed out. 
 
 
Diana Symitczek 
METCO - Environmental Program Assistant 
dianajs@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 


